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Term 1 – Week 11 – 10.4.2025 
BOOMI SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 
 

The water has finally gone down, but the mosquitoes 

have been out in full force.  

Yesterday the students joined Gwydir Mobile Pre-School 

for an Easter Hat Parade and activities. It was wonderful 

to see our students playing with the younger children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow is the last day of school; we are all ready for 

some rest and relaxation over the holiday break. School 

will start back on Wednesday 30th April. 

 

A reminder that the Boomi ANZAC Service will be held on 

Friday 25th April. If students wish to participate, they need 

to meet teachers outside the old Post Office at 10:45am. 

They will need to be in full school uniform. 

 

 

Coming 
Events 

 

2025 

Term 1 

Week 11 

11/4 Last Day 

 

Term 2  

 

Week 1 

28,29/4 SDD 

30/4 Students 

return 

 

Week 3 

16/5 Zone Cross 

Country Gravesend 

 

Week 7 

9/6 Kings Birthday 

Holiday 

 

Week 8 

18/6 Border Sports 

Mungindi 

20/6 UNE Science 

Garah PS 

 

Week 9  

24/6 Life Ed Van 

 

Week 10 

4/7 Last Day 

 

Term 3 

Week 1 

21/7 Staff 

Development Day 

22/7 Students 

Return 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Dear Boomi Public School Community, 

As I reflect on my time here at Boomi Public School over the past four and a bit years, 

I am filled with a profound sense of gratitude and joy. It has been a remarkable 

journey, one enriched by the incredible people I have had the pleasure of working 

alongside, including our dedicated staff, enthusiastic students, supportive parents, 

and the wider community. 

To our exceptional staff, both past and present, thank you for your unwavering 

commitment to our students and for creating a nurturing and inspiring learning 

environment. Your passion for education and dedication to our school’s values have 

made a lasting impact on the lives of our students. I have been continuously inspired 

by your creativity, resilience, and teamwork. 

To our wonderful students, those that attend now and the ones who have moved on, 

you are the heart of Boomi Public School. Watching you grow, learn, and achieve has 

been one of the most rewarding aspects of my role. Your curiosity, enthusiasm, and 

kindness have made every day special. I encourage you to continue to pursue your 

dreams with the same determination and spirit that you have shown during your 

time here. 

To the parents and caregivers, thank you for your partnership and support. Your 

involvement in school activities and your encouragement at home play a vital role in 

our students’ success. Together, we have built a strong community that values 

education and fosters growth for all. 

Finally, to the broader Boomi community, your support and engagement have made 

a significant difference in our school. Whether through volunteering, participating in 

events, or simply cheering on our students, your contributions have strengthened our 

school spirit and enriched our programs. 

As I prepare to embark on my next adventure at Hay Public School, I carry with me 

countless memories and experiences that will remain close to my heart. While I am 

excited about this new chapter, I will truly miss the vibrant community here at Boomi. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to have been part of such a wonderful school, and I 

wish each of you continued success and happiness in the years to come. 

Thank you once again for everything. 

Warm regards, 
Kathryn 

 



 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

Catholic Church Times 

 

Palm Sunday - 13 April 11.30 am. 

Good Friday Stations of the Cross - 18 April 10 am.  

Easter Sunday - 20 April 8 am.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 


